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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 

CONTRACT 2022.01 

 

PAVEMENT REHABILITATION  

AND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 

MM 102.6 TO MM 109.1 

 
The following changes are made to the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS.  

 

 

SPECIFICATIONS: 

 

Remove third paragraph on SP-87 and Replace with: 

 

Signs, signs supplied by the Authority, and panel markers will be measured by the square foot for all signs 

authorized and installed. Flashing arrow boards, portable-changeable message signs, and flashing and steady 

burn lights, will be measured by each unit authorized and installed on the project. Channelizing devices 

furnished, installed, maintained and removed are included in the lump sum pay item for maintenance of traffic 

control devices. No additional payment will be made for devices that require replacement due to poor condition 

or inadequate retroreflectivity. 

 

Remove sixth paragraph on SP-88 and Replace with: 

 

The accepted quantity of flashing arrow boards, barricades, battery operated flashing and steady burn lights, 

will be paid for at the contract unit price each for the actual number of devices authorized, furnished, and 

installed. Such payment shall be full compensation for all incidentals necessary to install and maintain the 

respective devices. 

 

Remove sixth paragraph on SP-90 and Replace with: 

 

Drums or cones will be paid under pay item for maintenance of traffic control devices lump sum as designated 

in the Plans and Specifications. Such payment shall be full compensation for all drums and cones as shown on 

the Plans or required to complete the work. 

 

 

QUESTIONS: 

 

Q1: Will any items be added to cover for cones or barrels on the project? 

A1: No, See SECTION 652 subsection 652.1 Description and above changes. 
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Notes: The above items shall be considered as part of the bid submittal.   

 

The total number of pages included with this addendum is       2  

 

All bidders are requested to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 3 by signing below and faxing this 

sheet to Nate Carll, Purchasing Department, MTA at 207-871-7739. Bidders are also required to acknowledge 

receipt of this Addendum No. 3 on Page P-6 of the bid package. 

 

Business Name 

 

 

Print Name and Title 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date 

 

February 18, 2022 

Very truly yours, 

MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 

 

Nathanial Carll 

Purchasing Manager 

Maine Turnpike Authority 


